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MKL Association Board  Members
 
President                     Austin
Godfrey
Secretary                     Nancy
Priscu
Treasurer                    Bob Yingling
Beaches & Docks      Don Kuhn
Clubhouse                   Bettina
Bierly
Community Affairs    Barbara Coe
Grounds                     Diane Bonar
House Maintenance    Jane Dwyer
Roads                         Gail
Chalfant
 
 
Lakeshore Co. Directors
 
President                     Rick Barrett
Treasurer                    Newton
White
Water Co.                 Bill Manser
                             Ray Negele
Secretary                     Lori Denson
 
Country Club Board Members
 
President                     Carl Bonar
Secretary                     Ruth
Chaney
Treasurer                    David Dietz
Bar Chairperson         Mick
Merenda

 
Coming Events

 
 
· September 19…. Golf TGIF

              
· October 1 ….Water Company 

Meeting
                

· October 17….EMT Party
· October 26….Children’s 

Halloween Party
· Novermber ?...Pub Party
· November 22...Fall Road Cleanup
· December 5….Holiday Crafts TGIF

              

               Happy Autumn!
 
 
Sept 1?….Labor Day Party tbd
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome, New Neighbors!
 

David Smith, son of Ellie Smith Burd of
Trail’s End, has moved into the former
Jacobsen home on Lake Trail East. The
Zalis family, including Eric, Montserrat, and
Gideon, are on Primrose Trail in the former
Kaplan home. And please welcome the
Preislers, Alice and Simon, Albert and
Oscar, on Beach Trail. Most recently, Phil
and Peggy Connors and son Patrick have
moved into the Standing home on Lake
Trail West. Welcome, all!
 

Great Blue Heron on Mt Kemble Lake
photo by Mike McGoldrick

“Island Rhythms” Featured at Labor Day Party
 
A lively steel band and sumptuous feast celebrated the waning days of the beach season
and beginning of fall at the Lake. Thanks to Bobbi Coulter & Jay Pultz , Chair; and
committee Cacky Bell, Gail Chalfant, Ruth & Fenton Chaney, Helen & Charlie Duffy, and
Cassy & Mick Merenda for a memorable evening.
                                                                                    
 
                                                                   
 

Save the Dates!
 
Wednesday, October 1— An informal
meeting about projects for the Water
Company will take place at the Clubhouse
at 7:30. All are invited. 

Friday, January 16—The joint Annual
Meeting of Lakeshore and the Association,
as provided for in the recently revised 
bylaws, will be held.

Text Box: 



In Memoriam: John Bradley
 
Mt Kemble Lake artist and former
resident John Bradley passed away
on May 23 at the age of 94 after a
long illness. He had been in
residence at Neshaminy Manor
Nursing Home in Warrington,
Pennsylvania, since moving from
the Lake in 2005.  He is survived
by his wife, Jean, his son, William,
daughters Suzanne Hoeffner and
Nancy Wasson, seven
grandchildren, and eight great-
grandchildren. 

John’s art will long be remembered
for gracing the walls of our
Clubhouse as well as for his pen-
and-ink drawings of the Clubhouse
and the façade of the First
Presbyterian Church of New
Vernon. See the Mt Kemble Lake
Web site for some of his art.

******

No Refuse , Please!

Grounds Committee chair Diane
Bonar reminds you that the area
behind the Community Garden is
for disposal of leaves, clippings, 
and branches ONLY. Please dispose
of other refuse through our  garbage
service or put it out for Community
Cleanup the Monday after the
Auction (September 29th).  If you’d
like to help out on this committee,
give Diane a call at 425-2580.
Thanks!

******
 

MKL Web Site
 
Check the Web site for photos of
the recent parties, etc., at the Lake. 
Log on using the following link and
passwords!
 
 http://www.mountkemblelake.org/
 
Login: mklresident 
Password: 425.

Water Company Committee
The Lakeshore Board is forming a
committee to help develop the
long term plans and priorities of
the Water Company, as well as
make recommendations for
improvements. The committee
will meet two or three times per
year.  If you are interested, please
call Bill Manser at 425. 9285.

******
 

Pooper Scooper Reminder
 
Please be sure to bag dog waste
along our roads to insure that it
doesn’t wind up in our Lake or
downstream in the waters of
Primrose Brook or the Great
Swamp.
Also, if you see any non-residents
walking their dogs on our roads,
please remind them of this
requirement! Thanks!!
 

******

Fireworks!

Whether or not you enjoyed the
recent displays of fireworks at the
Lake, please be reminded that  the
use of fireworks is illegal in New
Jersey and thus is not permitted on
Lakeshore properties.

 
 

******
 

Watch for Notice!

A flyer is coming out soon for you
to volunteer your services for the
Association Board and/or
committees. Our community runs
on volunteers. We welcome new
members to our Board and
committees!
 

******

Fall Road Cleanup Date Set
 
Gail Chalfant, Roads Chair, has
set the date for Fall Cleanup on
November 22nd. Plan to join your
neighbors to clean up our annual
leaf and branch accumulation
before the snow flies.
 
Gail also thanks all the Summer
Road Patrol volunteers for keeping
watch on the after-hours activities
on our roads and beaches!

******
Congratulations, Kathy!

 
Stop in to see Kathy Spero’s  new
shop on Village Road in New
Vernon, Collection Maison. 
Linens, bedding, bath and
decorative accessories abound.
 

******
Boat Etiquette

 
Boats should be kept only at the
side of the beach near the boat
dock, not strewn across the beach.
Also, any beach equipment should
be removed DAILY from the
beach area. Any things not
removed will be thrown out or
donated to the Auction.
 

******
Treasurer’s Link

 
The email for Mt Kemble Lake
treasury business is:
mkltreasurer@comcast.net
 
Bob Yingling, Treasurer, can also
be reached by phone at (973) 425-
1192.

 

Contact Barbara Coe if you have
an item to contribute to the
newsletter. 973 425 4088 or
e-mail: waffcoe@aol.com

http://www.mountkemblelake.org/main_menu.html
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